
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

GERMAN CHURCH ROAD 
LANE CLOSURE AND DETOUR  

 

From Monday, May 16th, to Friday, June 10th, westbound German Church Road 
will be closed near County Line Road in Burr Ridge.  A detour will be posted to use 
Wolf Road and 79th Street.  Eastbound traffic from County Line Road will not be 
affected.  The westbound closure and detour are necessary to construct a sidewalk 
on the north side of German Church Road near Greystone Court. 

Impacts to Residents & Businesses 
Signs will indicate “ROAD CLOSED LOCAL TRAFFIC ONLY”.  Westbound traffic 
will be prohibited at Greystone Court in Burr Ridge, approximately ¼ mile east of 
County Line Road.  Two-way local traffic only will be allowed between Wolf Road 
and Greystone Court. 

Residents and businesses of Willow Springs and Burr Ridge with driveways or 
neighborhoods along German Church Road including Pleasantview Avenue, 
Crestview Drive, Buege Lane, Independence Drive, Steepleside Drive, Arrowhead 
Farm Drive, and Greystone Court will have full access to their neighborhoods.  
Traffic should exit these driveways or neighborhoods in the eastbound direction. 

Please inform your waste haulers, service providers, and delivery services about 
this detour and schedule.  Emergency services and school bus drivers have already 
been notified and will not be adversely affected. 

Thank you 
The Village of Burr Ridge, with a grant from the Illinois Department of 
Transportation, is overseeing the contract.  Please call the Burr Ridge Public Works 
Department at (630) 323-4733 with any questions.  

We would like to thank you in advance for your patience and cooperation during 
this important project.
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